
From: SC.GOV Ethics Application <ethics@messaging.sc.gov>
To: SC.GOV Ethics Filerethics@messaging.sc.gov

Date: 3/15/2015 6:41:04 AM
Subject: Notice: Filing Deadline Approaching

Your 2015 Statement of Economic Interests form is due on March 30th. If you no longer hold the
position which required your previous filing, use this link to contact the SC State Ethics Commission 
to inform us of the change. If you are a House member or candidate, please call the House Ethics 
Committee at 803-734-3114. If you are a Senator or candidate for State Senate, please call the
Senate Ethics Committee at 803-212-6410. If you have already filed this year, please disregard this 
notice. If you have a question about your filing, please contact us. Do not reply to this email.
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